
On Wednesday, January 4, 2023, members of the CCWTP Upgrades Project team 
presented information to the Greater Avenues Community Council (GACC) regarding 
construction schedule updates, canyon access plans, BRIC funding details, and a 
preview of the architectural rendering for the new plant facilities. 

The project team explained the accelerated 
schedule that comes with BRIC funding 
requirements, meaning:

• An overall quicker construction period
• Lower rates for SLCDPU customers
• Swift impacts to the existing plant over a 

shorter period of time

While construction is underway, periodic, partial closures of the canyon 
will prioritize public safety while taking advantage of opportunities to 
open the canyon for its recreators and nearby residents when possible. 

Details were also shared involving drinking water 
during construction. This project will create a 
pipeline on the existing CCWTP site to continue 
providing clean, delicious drinking water to 
surrounding communities. 
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King, and Chloe Morroni

Jordan King providing updates to the Greater Avenues Community Council

The architectural rendering of the new plant facilities that was shared at this GACC 
meeting and will be shared with the public in the future. 



Questions asked during the GACC Meeting included:
Q: Are there planned closures at Bonneville Blvd? 

A: At this time, a partial closure from Site 16 and above (above 3 miles 
up the canyon) does not include Bonneville Blvd. Updates will be made 
known to the public in the event of a change. 

Q: Will there be trees planted alongside the new facility? 
A: There have not been previous plans for trees, but this 
suggestion has been brought to the project team for 
consideration, as the facility's contextual harmony with the 
surrounding canyon is one of the chief guiding design principles.

Q: Will roadway closures impact the Memory Grove Park area?
A: There are no planned impacts to the Memory Grove area within 
this project.
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